
June 2023
KPSA-FM   Channel 253C2

Mescal, Arizona
Purpose of Amendment

This amendment to the pending KPSA-FM application is being filed in order to make a slight

change in the proposed antenna tower site.  Where originally it was proposed to construct a new

structure for KPSA-FM, it is now proposed to construct the station on an existing tower

approximately 390 meters away from the originally-requested location.

This application remains as part of a contingent application group with a minor change application

for New FM Channel 218A Lordsburg (FCC File No. 0000196732).  There is no change to the

Lordsburg 218A application.
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